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Gerard, Jennie

From: Kernighan, Pat

Sent: Thursday, May 22, 2014 7:24 PM

To: Gerard, Jennie

Subject: FW: DAC

 

 

Pat Kernighan 
Oakland City Council President 

And Councilmember for District 2 

1 Frank H. Ogawa Plaza 

Oakland, CA  94612 

510-238-7002  

pkernighan@oaklandnet.com 

 

From: Linda Lye [mailto:llye@aclunc.org]  

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2014 4:59 PM 
To: Kernighan, Pat 

Subject: RE: DAC 

 

Thanks! 

 

Linda Lye 

Staff Attorney, ACLU-NC 

 

From: Kernighan, Pat [mailto:PKernighan@oaklandnet.com]  

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2014 4:38 PM 
To: Linda Lye 

Subject: RE: DAC 

 

OK, I will look forward to seeing you tomorrow at 1:00. 

 

Pat Kernighan 
Oakland City Council President 

And Councilmember for District 2 

1 Frank H. Ogawa Plaza 

Oakland, CA  94612 

510-238-7002  

pkernighan@oaklandnet.com 

 

From: Linda Lye [mailto:llye@aclunc.org]  

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2014 4:01 PM 

To: Kernighan, Pat 
Subject: RE: DAC 

 

Thanks so much for your prompt response.  It would be great to meet at 1.  I will send you resolution language later 

today. Thank you!!  

 

Linda Lye 

Staff Attorney, ACLU-NC 
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From: Kernighan, Pat [mailto:PKernighan@oaklandnet.com]  

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2014 2:36 PM 
To: Linda Lye 

Subject: RE: DAC 

 

Dear Ms. Lye, 

Tomorrow my schedule is pretty jammed (it is our Committee day), but I may be able to meet with you (or talk on the 

phone) at 1:00.  Would you be willing to send me your suggested Resolution language in the meantime? Also, have you 

talked to CM Schaaf since the last Council meeting about language? 

 

Pat Kernighan 
Oakland City Council President 

And Councilmember for District 2 

1 Frank H. Ogawa Plaza 

Oakland, CA  94612 

510-238-7002  

pkernighan@oaklandnet.com 

 

From: Linda Lye [mailto:llye@aclunc.org]  

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2014 12:02 PM 

To: Kernighan, Pat 
Subject: DAC 

 

Dear Councilmember Kernighan, 

I’m a staff attorney with the ACLU and was hoping to meet with you this week about the Domain Awareness Center (or if 

that is not possible, to speak with you on the phone) in advance of next week’s City Council meeting.  You expressed 

interest in a port-only approach and I wanted to share some thoughts on resolution language that would be essential in 

implementing such an approach (Councilmember Kalb’s proposal would not have sufficed), and also be available to 

answer any questions or concerns that may have arisen in your mind about that approach since the last council 

meeting.   

Do you have any availability tomorrow afternoon?  Thanks. 

Best, Linda  

 

 

Linda Lye 

Staff Attorney 

ACLU Foundation of Northern California 
39 Drumm Street 
San Francisco, California 94111 
tel. (415) 621-2493 

fax. (415) 255-8437 

 
_______________________________________________________________________ 
This message and any files or text attached to it are intended only for the recipients named above, and contain information that may be 

confidential or privileged. If you are not an intended recipient, you must not read, copy, use or disclose this communication. Please 

also notify the sender by replying to this message, and then delete all copies of it from your system. Thank you. 

 


